
Sent: Friday, 7 March 2008 5:29 PM 

To: Grocery Prices Inquiry 
Subject: Grocery unit pricing 

Grocery pricing enquiry. 
  
I would like to see grocery unit pricing introduced, as it has proved beneficial to consumers 
overseas, and produced substantial savings. 
  
Sincerely, 
Berit Williams (Mrs) 
 
Petrie, Qld 


